 Dear….,

The website of the ADRIPLAN project has been launched (www.adriplan.eu) along with the social media platforms twitter (https://twitter.com/adriplan_eu) and facebook (https://www.facebook.com/adriplan.eu).

We strongly advise you to disseminate the above mentioned pages by kindly asking you to create a linkage of our website to your website and social media platforms if available.  

Please find attached two versions of our logos, the ADRIPLAN flyer as well as a short description of the ADRIPLAN project for any use.

At your news website or social media section or at a newsletter if available the first ADRIPLAN’s event could be communicated and attached you will find relevant description.

We are at your disposal for any additional information you might need as well as to disseminate news of your activities. Please contact maniopoulou@hcmr.gr for dissemination and communication activities and/or if you want to be added at the ADRIPLANs dissemination contact list.
Best regards,
